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CALENDAR TERM 3 PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
  

 
 

Many thanks to the SRC for organising and the teachers and 

students for participating in last week's pyjama day. We raised a 

generous donation of $426.50 for the Exodus Foundation, which 

provides meals and support to the homeless. We have posted 

some fabulous photos on page 3 for your enjoyment. 

 

I hope parents have enjoyed reading about their child/ren’s 

progress in their reports.   Reports give a snapshot of your 

child/ren’s educational journey at a point in time. This year 

student reports reflect the change to online learning during the 

learning from home period.  

 

There are some important changes as of today regarding school 

operations. Students and staff with flu-like symptoms will need 

to provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result before 

being permitted to return to school. Pagewood Public School 

families should send a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result 

via email by 9:00am the day their child will return to school after 

a COVID test. The school email address is pagewood-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Schools are not required to conduct widespread temperature 

screening or mandate the wearing of a mask.   

 

 

PAGEWOOD PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

TERM 3 WEEK 5 

Monday 17 August 2020 

 

 

 

AUGUST 

WEEK 5   

Wed 19 Uniform Shop Open 9.15am 

Thur 20 Kindergarten 2021  
Open Day - CANCELLED 

 

SEPTEMBER 

WEEK 8 

Mon 7 Virtual P&C meeting 
Note - change of date 

7.00pm 

WEEK 9   

Mon 14 Photo Day  

Wed 16 OC test date   

CALENDAR TERM 4 
NOVEMBER 

WEEK 4 

Wed 4 Kindergarten 2021 Transition - TBC 

WEEK 5 

Wed 11 Kindergarten 2021 Transition - TBC 

 

RAINBOW AWARDS  

Isabella KB Ruben KB Emelia KB 

Tongxi 1/2M Archer 1/2M Ayaan 1H 

Grace KB Samuel 2/3C  

 

SILVER AWARD  

Emily 6C Pippa KB Jamie KY 

Tom 2/3C Kimily 2/3C Christina 1H 

Jomi 2/3C Spencer KY  

 

GOLD AWARD  

Erin 1/2M Christiano 1/2M Kate 2/3C 

 

MERIT AWARDS for last week 

K Blue Hannah Mateo 

K Red Camelia Hebron 

K Yellow Gianna Paul 

1H Anau Cameron 

1B Teneale Thomas 

1/2M Gabriel S Lilly 

2H Holi John 

2/3C Max C Rachel 

3/4G Pearly Isaac 

4L Annabelle Sean 

4J Erin James 

5M Jonathan Olive 

5/6W Ciana Blayd 

6C Filip Emma 
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In accordance with advice from NSW Health, parents and carers are reminded NOT to send children to school if they 

are unwell, even if they have the mildest flu-like symptoms. Schools will make arrangements for students who 

present as unwell or have flu-like symptoms to be sent home. We really appreciate your ongoing cooperation with 

the drop-off and pick-up systems currently in place. No parent or carer should be entering the school gates 

before school.  

 

The link to the updated COVID information is here: https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-

families#<strong>Responding8 as well as attached to this email. 

 

At this stage school photos will be going ahead. Please have a look for the original order form that was sent home 

in Term 1. I understand not everyone will be able to find it, so new blank order forms will be distributed to 

students in Week 6 if needed. You will need to pay online direct to The School Photographer before photo day 

and your child to bring the completed payment envelope to school on Monday 14 September.  Please DO NOT pay 

via the school payments system.  Thank you. 

 

Nicole Mayhew 

Principal 

 

SCHOOL SYSTEMS IN PLACE TO KEEP US SAFE 

There have been a lot of changes to our school routines in order to keep students, staff and our community safe.  

We have new systems in place to combat this virus, here is a reminder: 

 

• Students and staff with flu-like symptoms to provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result before being 

permitted to return to school.  Parents/Carers should email test result to school email at pagewood-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

• No birthday cakes, small gifts (for a class) or shared food is to be brought to school 

• Students are not permitted to share their food with other students at school 

• No parent or carer should be entering the school gates before school 

• Parents/carers to drop late students to the office and leave.  Please do not walk your child to class. 

• From Wednesday there will be no more wind instrument lessons until further notice 

• Please drop and collect your child/ren at Kiss n Go where possible 

• Canteen is only open Wednesday to Friday 

 

BAND 

There has been a directive from the NSW Department of Education restricting the playing of and lessons in wind 

instruments, these include saxophone, flute, clarinet, trumpet, trombone and French Horn. There will be no small 

group lessons from this Wednesday 19 August. Ensemble band before school will not go ahead this week. There 

will be further advice from Directions in Music as soon as possible. 

ABSENCES – NOTIFYING THE SCHOOL 

It is important to advise the school if your child has to be absent from school and to provide a reason for the absence. 

To explain an absence, please send a note or email to your class teacher or email the school at pagewood-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  A written note must be provided to your child’s teacher upon returning from an absence 

due to illness explaining the absence.  You do NOT need to email the school if your child will be arriving late. 
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PYJAMA DAY FUNDRAISER 
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Term 3 2020 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday Saturday/ 
Sunday 

Week 5 17 AUG 18 AUG 
 

19 AUG 
9.15am Uniform 
Shop Open 

20 AUG 
 

21 AUG 
 

22/23 AUG 

Week 6 
 

24 AUG 25 AUG 
 

26 AUG 27 AUG 
 

28 AUG 
 

29/30 AUG 

Week 7 
 

31 AUG 
Stage 1 Public 
Speaking Comp 

1 SEP 
Stage 2 Public 
Speaking Comp 

2 SEP 
Stage 3 Public 
Speaking Comp 
9.15am Uniform 
Shop Open 

3 SEP 
Early Stage 1 
Public Speaking 
Comp 

4 SEP 
 

5/6 SEP 

Week 8 
 

7 SEP 
7.00pm P&C 
Meeting 
(Note – change 
of date) 
 

8 SEP 9 SEP 10 SEP 11 SEP 
 

12/13 SEP 

Week 9 
 

14 SEP 
School Photos 

15 SEP 
 

16 SEP 
9.15am Uniform 
Shop Open 

17 SEP 18 SEP 
 

19/20 SEP 

Week 10 21 SEP 22 SEP 23 SEP 24 SEP 25 SEP 26/27 SEP 
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